Subject: Re: Nutritional status of women
Posted by Liz-DHS on Fri, 31 Mar 2017 21:35:20 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

A response from Dr. Tom Pullum:

Quote:

Your Stata code should work. The discrepancy in the number of cases is small and may be due
to the difference between de facto and de jure residence (see hv102 and hv103 in the household
file, v134 in the IR file). Or it could be the difference between the women who are in the PR file
and those who are in the IR file. These numbers may differ slightly. Please look into those
possibilities. If you still can't get a match, please tell us.
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